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From : Julie Settembrino unh.ecKi]
Sent: Thursday, November 01, 2018 11:55 AM
To: PUC:
Subject: Granite Bridge Comment

Utilities Commission,

Dear Public Ufflities Commissioners,

I demand you to deny any permits to Liberty Utilities for the construction of

the Granite Bridge pipeline and tank.

Liberty Utilities has a horrible track record with public safety. Theyve been

fined tens of thousands of dollars for safety and maintenance violations in

the past and caused a 6 Alarm Emergency in the city of Keene that cost

$50,000. I am really scared for the communities at stake, and you should

be too. You need to stand up and stop this pipeline. Its time for us to

invest in infrastructure that support a sustainable future, in terms of the

environment, public safety and cost.

Do the right thing. I think its pretty obvious here.

Julie Settembrino

jrn1 O44@wildcats.unhedu

11 camelidr

wappingers falls, New York 12590


